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L-93-148 
10 CFR 50.54(a) 
10 CFR 50.71 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4 
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251 
St. Lucie Units 1 and 2 
Docket Nos. 50-335 and 50-389 
Topical Quality Assurance Report (FPLTOAR 1-76A) 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(a) (3), attached is the annual update of 
the Florida Power and Light Company Topical Quality Assurance 
Report (TQAR).  

Enclosure I includes a summary of the changes made to the TQAR 
since April 30, 1992. Enclosure II contains marked up versions of 
the TQAR showing all changes that have been made since the last 
annual submittal. Enclosure III is the current TQAR including all 
revisions issued through Revision 34 dated April 1, 1993.  

All changes have been reviewed by the Quality Assurance Department 
and it has been concluded that these changes do not reduce the 
commitments in our program description which has been previously 
accepted by the NRC. In addition, certain of the changes included 
in TQR 1.0 Revision 25, TQR 4.0 Revision 6, and Appendix C Revision 
11, were submitted to the NRC by FPL letter L-93-19 dated January 
28, 1993. The NRC approved those changes in March 1993.  

Should there by any questions, please contact us.
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Enclosure 

cc: Stewart D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC 
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey Point Plant 
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, St. Lucie Plant 
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